
  

Northridge   PTO   Meeting   Minutes   
Northridge   Zoom   Meeting   
April   13,   2021   
  

The   meeting   was   called   to   order   by   Dierdre   at   6:32   PM.     

In   attendance   

Dierdre   Bostyan,   Shonda   Mertz,   Gina   Mckenzie,   Jennifer   Roth,   Amanda   Dodge,   Stephanie   Jallen,   Chelsea   
Helm-Petersen   

No   corrections   to   the   March   minutes.   Motion   for   approval   made   by   Chelsea   and   Shonda   second.   

Treasurer’s   Report   
We   currently   have   $21,173.29.     
Paid   $14.98   for   Bingo   Cards   and   the   online   game   for   Bingo   for   Books.     
Paid   $543.56   for   5th   grade   t-shirts.   
Paid   $60   for   the   teacher   conference   meal   (meat).     
Received   $174   from   Texas   Roadhouse.     
Motion   for   approval   made   by   Chelsea   and   Jennifer   second.     

Principal’s   Report   
We   currently   have   around   416   students.     
We   have   a   little   over   50   students   registered   for   Kindergarten   next   year.     
Kindergarten   open   house   is   May   6th.     
Students   in   grades   3-5   have   started   the   North   Dakota   State   Assessment.     
End   of   year   assessments   will   start   for   all   grades   soon.   
Classrooms   can   now   request   indoor   and   outdoor   field   trips.     
5th   Grade   field   trip   will   take   place   on   May   19th.   
  

Old   Business   
  

Dine   and   Donate   
We   earned   $174   from   Texas   Roadhouse.   
April   20:   Panera   4-8pm    There   is   a   code   on   flyer   to   use.   
May   6:   Five   Guys   
  

Yearbook   
175   yearbooks   were   ordered.   We   need   to   pay   $15.30   for   each   yearbook   because   we   didn’t   sell   250   
yearbooks.   PTO   will   pay   the   difference.   We   should   receive   the   yearbooks   around   May   1st.   Motion   to   
approve   26   extra   yearbooks   by   Chelsea   and   second   by   Stephanie.   
  



  

School   Store   
School   Store   is   still   going   on.   Gina   will   cash   the   check   in   May.     
  

Blacktop/Playground   Ideas   
Mirror   Me   stencil   arrived   at   the   school   last   week.    It   will   be   stored   in   the   PTO   closet   until   next   school   
year.   Gina   will   go   to   Lowe’s   and   get   the   paints   that   were   recommended   from   the   company.   Total   of   
$188.     
They   need   to   finish   the   concrete   area   this   summer,   therefore   the   stencil   will   be   painted   next   year.     
  

Larks   
Northridge   night   will   be   June   3rd.   Tickets   go   on   sale   now   until   May   20th.    Flyers   will   be   sent   out   next   
week.   125   tickets   need   to   be   sold.     
We   received   $124   from   Miracle   Minute   last   year.   
    

Theo   Art   School   Virtual   Event-   March   
Title   1   will   cover   the   entire   cost   of   the   event.   117   families   participated.   It   was   a   success!   
  

Teacher   Appreciation   Week   
We   will   go   with   a   “Rock   Star”   theme.   May   4-7.     
Tuesday   -Stephanie   will   organize   the   breakfast   and   coffee   bar   on   Tuesday.     
Wednesday   -Chelsea   will   organize   the   popcorn   bar   for   Wednesday   -    dress   like   a   “pop”   star.     
Thursday   -   “root”   beer   floats   and   “root”   for   your   favorite   rockstar   teacher.     
Friday   -   lunch   for   the   teachers.     
Motion   to   approve   $600   by   Amanda   and   second   by   Stephanie.   
  

Art   to   Remember   
We   sold   $5,783.00   in   products   with   36%   participation.    We   will   make   25%   profit.   Approximate   date   products   
will   arrive   at   school   is   April   29th.     

New   Board   Member   Vote   
We   will   vote   next   month   for   Chelsea   Helm-Petersen   as   President,   Stephanie   Jallen   as   Treasurer   and   
Amanda   Dodge   as   secretary   to   serve   on   the   PTO   board   for   the   next   two   school   years.   If   you   are   
interested   in   the   vice   president   position,   please   let   PTO   know.     
  

Additional   Old   Business   
Scholarship   committee   is   in   process.    10   applications.   10   teachers   with   students   graduating.   

  
New   Business   

Another   Bingo   for   Books   night?   

PTO   will   not   host   another   online   Bingo   for   Books   because   Mrs.   Clausen   hosted   a   whole   school   Bingo   for   
Books.   She   is   hoping   to   do   one   more   whole   school   this   school   year.   



  

Field   Day   

Motion   to   approve   $75   for   popsicles   by   Jennifer   and   second   by   Stephanie.   Gina   will   order.   

Additional   New   Business   

  

Next   Meeting   
May   11,   2021,   6:30pm   at   Northridge   (conference   room)   and   via   Zoom.     

Motion   to   adjourn   was   made   at   7:42   by   Chelsea   and   Amanda   second.     

Minutes   taken   by   Jennifer   Roth.   

    

Thank   you   for   coming   and   hope   to   see   you   at   the   next   meeting!   

Dierdre   Bostyan   –   President,   Vacant   -   Vice   President,   

  Jennifer   Roth   -   Secretary,   Gina   McKenzie   –   Treasurer   

  

  


